

April 21, 2011

Senator Susan Collins 413 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Collins:

Thank you for standing up for the millions of Americans who rely on Planned Parenthood for their primary and preventive health care. Your leadership and voice of support during the FY11 continuing resolution debate was essential to defeating the most dangerous legislative attack in our 95-year history. With your help, Planned Parenthood survived and emerged stronger than ever.

For so many Americans, Planned Parenthood doctors and nurses are the only health care providers they see. Ensuring that millions of women can obtain health care from their trusted provider is what mainstream Americans want, expect, and deserve.

We could not have done it without you. I am grateful for your tremendous leadership and partnership, and I look forward to working together in the future.

Warm Regards,

Cecile Richards PPFA President

Cecile Richards

Denator Collins
Thank you for your

leadership on nomeris health

and your support for the

three mulion patients who will

risit Pranned Panenthood this

your - Tre are enormously grater

434 West 33rd Street, New York, NY 10001 = Phone 212.261.4601 a Fax 212.868.4648 www.plannedparenthood.org

Opcile Richard